



When the Year of Mercy began, we sang Bernadette Farrell's Psalm 121 "I rejoiced when I heard them say: Let us go to the house of God" at the opening of the Holy Door – it was a joyful accompaniment to Bishop Peter's entry into the cathedral.



At the Easter vigil, one of our choir members, Yukiyo Ohashi, was baptised and confirmed by Bishop Peter. On this joyful occasion we sang the words: "This is the night of new beginnings" to "Christ be our Light."



At the Holy Door in Walsingham, some choir members gathered in front of the "Porta Sancta" before singing at the Diocesan Pilgrimage with musicians from other parishes. "Soul of my Saviour" and "Sing of the Lord's Goodness" were memorable at this Mass.

At the end of term Teresa shared a reflection with music and prayer on the Year of Mercy. This was held in the Scout Hut, followed by a delicious Bring and Share Supper!



NEXT TERM STARTS THURSDAY 1ST SEPTEMBER NEW SINGERS WELCOME